
 
The Diocese of Providence 

Office of Life & Family Ministry 
Presents: 

 
The Missionary Image of Our Lady of Guadalupe . . . 

 

Our Queen and Mother of Hope Protectress of the Unborn 
 

The Image will be visiting the Diocese of Providence 
 

Saturday, January 6 to Monday, January 29, 2018 
 
 

The story of Our Lady of Guadalupe and her appearance to Juan Diego 
in 1531 leaving her Miraculous Image on his cactus fiber Tilma is as 
amazing today as it was 487 years ago.  St. John Paul II declared: 

 
“The appearance of Mary to the native Juan Diego 

on the hill of Tepeyac had a decisive effect on 
evangelization.”   

 
Our Lady, we entrust our lives in your hands! 

 
 

For a complete itinerary of the Image’s visits call 
401.421.7833.218 


